Holiday Market 2014

Hello Mountain Meadows!

The Holiday Market Committee is busy getting ready for the annual Holiday
Market for mid December which will be held in the school gym. For those families
new to our school, the Holiday Market is a fun day for our students as they get to
do their own holiday shopping for the special people in their lives. However, it
cannot happen without your help! Families donate inexpensive purchased and/or
homemade items which then are sold to the students and wrapped for them by
our wonderful volunteers. This has been a very successful event in the past
thanks to the participation of our Mountain Meadows families. In order for this
year’s market to be a success, we ask that (if you can) each family please

donate 5-10 items by (December 9th. 2014).

Kids will be shopping for mom, dad, grandparents and siblings, so a variety of
gifts is appreciated for all family members. Some examples of gifts that have sold
well in the past are candle holders (IKEA), wine glass tags, Christmas mugs,
blank card sets for all occasions, picture frames, and specialty soaps. Company
donations are also appreciated (i.e. mugs, golf balls etc; we can provide a
donation letter upon request.)

We ask that all gifts are new.

Please drop off your items to the PAC kitchen, make sure they are bundled
together and labeled Holiday Market 2014.

If you have any questions, or would like to get involved on the committee, feel
free to email Rebecca Paterson or Heather Robins at

mmpacparents @gmail.com. We will be looking for volunteers to help out with gift
wrapping for the day; there will be a sign up sheet posted on the gym doors
closer to.

Thank you to everyone in advance for your involvement in making this another
fun festive event for the children and a successful fundraiser for our school.

Happy Holidays,
Holiday Market Committee



